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Date: February 20, 2024        Alert No. 32 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Main Library Renovation 
ITEMS OF INTEREST: 

Sidewalk, road, and parking closures at the Main Library loading dock on Newcomb Road on 

Saturday February 24, 2024, from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. The work will not affect any of the 

public entrances to the building or the hours that the building is open. Flaggers will be stationed 

in areas where work vehicles will cross pedestrian and vehicle paths.  

 

REASON FOR CLOSURE: 

A crane will be set in the loading dock to remove roofing construction debris from the roof. This 

completes the roof repairs.    

 

PROJECT BACKGROUND:  The library is open to the public, the contractor is completing 

work and punch list.  

 

ISSUED BY: 

Kit Meyer, Project Director, o. 434-982-5748, ksm2g@virginia.edu 

Charlie Durrer, Sr. Construction Administration Manager, c.434-962-4087,ced5q@virginia.edu 

Henry Hull, Project Manager, c. 434-270-1574, hmh5xj@virginia.edu 

Jordan Campbell, Project Coordinator, c. 434-987-7753, ukg6wt@virginai.edu  

 

 


